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Subject: Government expert input on the BHP development
Date: Thu, 16 Sep 1999 11:08:58 -0600
From: "Luciano (Louie) Azzolini" <lazzo@internorth.com>
Reply-To: Luciano, Azzolini, EAO
Organization: Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
To: Kathleen LeClair <kleclair@fin.gov.nt.ca>, Malcolm Robb <robbm@inac.gc.ca>,
Tina Markovic <markovic.tina.tm@bhp.com.au>
CC: lazzo@internorth.com, Julie Prystupa <julie prystupa@gov.nt.ca>,
"Dahl, Julie" <DahlJ@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>, Annette Quiring <annetteq@internorth.com>,
karin Clark <karin_clark@gov.nt.ca>, Doug Soloway <solowad@tc.gc.ca>,
Roland Semjanovs <mveirwg@internorth.com>,
KellyRobertson <kelly robertson@gov.nt.ca>, Marie Adams <adamsm(@inac.gc.ca>,
Shannon Pagotto <pagottos@inac.gc.ca>,
Steve Mathews <steven matthews@gov.nt.ca>,
Leslie Green <leslie_green@gov.nt.ca>, Reg Tolton <reg_tolton@gov.nt.ca>,
Doug Ritchie <doug_ritchie@gov.nt.ca>,
Conrad Shubert <conrad schubert@gov.nt.ca>,
Buddy Williams <williamsb@inac.gc.ca>, David Stewart <david_stewart@gov.nt.ca>,
Evan Walz <evan_walz@gov.nt.ca>, Peter bengts <peterb@wcb.nt.ca>,
John Ramsey <jramsey@nrcan.gc.ca>, Chris Forbes <chris_forbes@gov.nt.ca>,
Erica Myles <erica_myles@gov.nt.ca>, Lisa Dyer <lisa_dyer@gov.nt.ca>,
Jacqueline Cusveller <jackie cusvellebr@gov.nt.ca>,
Ann Willson <anne.wilson@ec.gc.ca>, Fred Collins <fred_collins@gov.nt.ca>,
Gordon Stewart <mveirwg2@internorth.com>
BCC: louiea@internorth.com

Attached is a letter summarizing government's input to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact
Review Board (Review Board) request for comments regarding the submitted development description
for the Beartooth, Pigeon and Sable kimberlite pipe development proposal Development Description.

Below is a summary of the Review Board's work plan milestones. We are now in phase two and are
drafting terms of reference for the BHP environmental assessment and intend to have a meeting of
government experts to consider them before they are brought before the Review Board. Community and
public consultations are on-going.

The attachment was prepared in WordPerfect 8.0 and converted to Microsoft RTF format, so, there are
some formatting quirks you will no doubt notice if you open the RTF Microsoft Word file.

Environmental Assessment Milestones

1.0 Phase One
1.1 Start-up (complete)
1.2 BHP and MVEIRB public and government Pre-consultation - July to September 1999

(on-going)
1.3 Development description comments - July and August 1999 (complete)

2.0 Phase Two :
Environmental assessment terms of reference - September to November 1999 (preparing draft
terms of reference)

3.0 Phase Three
Consideration of the environmental assessments - (5 months from the Review Board accepting the
EA from BHP)

4.0 Phase Four
Review Board's Report of environmental assessment and reasons for decision - (2 months)
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Sincerly,

Louie Azzolini
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